
 
 
 
I have a background in both HR and School Business Management and have worked in both roles 
with the British Forces and MOD Schools in the fourteen years since we joined this community.  Prior 
to this I held HR Officer roles in the UK.   
 
I have previously been a Governor and School Business Manager at a MOD Secondary School and 
look forward to working with the St John’s team - I am excited at the opportunity to support the 
school and its leadership in being the best it can be and in offering the best learning and curriculum 
opportunities to our community.   
 
I have two children – one already at St John’s, in Year 8; and one in Year 5 at Akrotiri Primary School, 
who will transition to St John’s in the future.  My husband also works for the organisation and we 
feel privileged that our children attend MOD Schools and that both are fortunate enough to be able 
to complete their secondary education here in Cyprus. 
 
We have been in Cyprus for two years and really enjoy being part of both the unique community in 
which we live, and the wider, local community.  As a family we take part in many activities outside of 
school and work, and we are thoroughly grateful to be living here and raising our family here. 
 


